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Dear, 

  

We can hardly believe the Peace and Blessing Festival is only 3 days 

away! This past year has been especially challenging for many families as we 

navigated through the pandemic. The great news is there are many ways for 

us to refresh, uplift, and revive our families to ones filled with true love, peace, 

and happiness! Join us on June 5 for an evening of celebration, inspiration, 

as well as practical tools as an an injection of hope and new vision for our 

families. 

  

Have you already RSVPed? Why not invite a friend? We'd love to see you 

there! And don't forget, if you want to watch together with us at WFWP, you 

can join our Watch Party (information below). 

  



 

 

See you soon! 

  

WFWP USA 

 

Have you RSVPed yet? It's not too late! Secure your spot today so that you will 

receive the live streaming link and any important updates via email. 

 

 

Want to watch together with us? We'll be sharing together in fellowship and 

sisterhood from 5:30 - 7:30 PM on June 5. There will also be a special raffle (US 

winners only). Click the link below to join the watch party. 

 

 

Want to invite a friend? Simply forward this email. All are welcome to attend and 

celebrate! 
   

Women's Federation for World Peace 

481 Eighth Ave, Suite 1228 
New York, NY 10001 
 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 
 

Click Here to RSVP  

Join the Watch Party (via Zoom)  


